
(Unofficial Translation) 
Notification of the Ministry of Public Health 

No. 388 B.E.2561 (2018) 
RE: Prescribed Prohibited Food to be Produced, Imported, or Sold 

--------------------------------------------------------------- 

Based on obvious scientific evidence, it is indicated that trans fatty acids derived 
from partially hydrogenated oils have an effect on increasing the risk of coronary heart disease.  

By virtue of the provisions of section 5 and 6(8) of the Food Act B.E.2522 (1979), 
the Minister of Public Health hereby issues the Notification as follows, 

Clause 1 Partially hydrogenated oil and food products containing partially 
hydrogenated oil are prohibited to be produced, imported, or sold. 

Clause 2 This notification shall come into force after 180 days as from the day 
following date of its publication in the Government Gazette. 

Notified on 13th June B.E.2561 (2018) 
Signed Piyasakol Sakolsatayadorn  

(Mr.Piyasakol Sakolsatayadorn) 
Minister of Public Health  

(Published in the Government Gazette Vol.135, Special Part 166 (Ngor), dated 13th July 2018) 

Note: This English version of the notification is translated to meet the need of the non-Thai 
speaking people. In case of any discrepancy between the Thai original and the English 
translation, the original Thai version shall prevail. 

 
 


